
Hill Community Sewer Project 

Construction Project Details 
The Gwinnett County Department of Water Resources is partnering with the City of 
Duluth to install a new sewer system in the Duluth Hill Community.  This installation 
will primarily take place along Church Street, Washington Street and Norman Circle, 
and a new pump station will be constructed.  

Construction is scheduled to begin in January 2025 is expected to last approximately 
15 months.  During construction, local roads may have limited access at times, and 
detours and temporary lanes will be provided to help navigate the area.  
Construction hours will be from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday.  No 
work is planned for Sundays.   

Friendship Baptist Church will remain open for all normal operations. There will be 
equipment in the area during the construction. Be careful and obey signage.   

If anything changes, or if there is new information, updates will be provided. 

Questions should be emailed to the church office, fbcduluth@att.net  
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